
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Anderson Noise Barrier Construction 

 

Wednesday, July 13, 2016 
 
Transportation Infrastructure will be building a noise barrier on the south side of Anderson 
Road S.E., extending from east of Lake Linnet Green S.E. to west of the Lake Emerald Crescent 
and Lake Emerald Road S.E. intersection.  This project was initiated by residents who put in a 
noise complaint and as this project is supported by more than the required 67% of adjacent 
property owners, The City is moving ahead with building the noise barriers. 
 
Once we identify that the existing noise levels are exceeding our threshold, 65 dBA, we use 
traffic noise model to predict noise levels using 20 year forecasted traffic volume. The height, 
varies between 2.7 and 3.4 m, and length of the noise barrier is based on projected noise levels.  
The City did noise measurements on both the north and south sides of the city block, from 
Bonaventure Drive S.E. to Acadia Drive S.E., and this section is the only place that warranted a 
noise barrier. 
 
Noise barrier construction is set to begin in August and be completed in fall 2016. During 
construction, it can be expected there will be some partial lane closures on the south side of 
Anderson Road S.E. daily from 10 a.m. – 3 p.m.  
 
Once construction begins please keep children and pets a safe distance from the site. 
The temporary fencing will be put up around the construction site, but will not protect 
residents from sound disruptions or mitigate the impacts of construction. 
 
Transportation Infrastructure thanks you for your patience throughout this project. If you have 
any questions or require further information about the project, please call 311 or email 
noisebarriers@calgary.ca. 
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